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ANNOUNCEMENT
Date:  December 17, 2018
Welcome to KYC
The KYC Board of Directors is pleased to announce the appointment of Barb Tobin as our new Operations Manager effective January 2, 2019. Barb brings extensive knowledge and experience having been a long-time teacher at North Grenville District High School as well as Deputy Mayor of our community.  She is a strong community supporter through her volunteer work with the Board and clients of Beth Donovan Hospice.  She looks forward to working with Program Coordinator, Maura Lepore, to support KYC youth as well as meeting and working with our local schools and youth serving organizations to advocate for our youth and to foster and encourage strong, positive values in the citizens of the future.  Community members are invited to stop by the Centre at 5 Oxford Street to say hello and see what KYC has to offer. 
Contact:  Jennifer Franssen, President KYC BoD  
    613-858-0369 
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